
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
ON THE RECLAMATION DISTRICT 1601  

BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Preston Good has resigned from his position 

as trustee on the Board of Reclamation District 1601 and that the vacancy 

created by his resignation will be filled by appointment by the Board 

pursuant to Government Code Section 1780, during the Board’s regularly 

scheduled meeting on April 18, 2023.   

 

Those interested in the filling of the vacancy are encouraged to attend. 

Anyone interested in the vacancy must be a landowner on Twitchell Island, 

or a legal representative of a landowner.  

 

 

Linda Carter, Secretary 

Reclamation District 1601 

2360 West Twitchell Island Road 

RIO VISTA, CA 94571 

(916) 777-6992 

 

 

March 21, 2023 


